Monkton Church of England Primary School



Monkton Street, Monkton, Ramsgate, Kent CT12 4JQ Telephone: 01843 821394

Email: office@monkton.kent.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher: Paul McCarthy
Head of School: Chris Marston

5th February 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Class 2 visit to Wildwood - 27th February 2024

As part of our Topic Work, Class 2 will be visiting Wildwood to enrich our learning on animals. We will be completing a Nocturnal Animal Workshop whilst we are there.

Coach Journey/Timings

The children will be leaving school at 9:30am and will be returning to school by 3:10pm. Any delays will be communicated to you on the day. Travel will be by seat-belted coach. If your child requires travel sickness pills, please administer them in preparation for a 9:30am departure. If your child requires cover for the return journey, please place the exact dose in a named sealed envelope (please give this to Miss Jenks before we depart). Thank you.

Clothing/Lunch/Snacks

The children should wear suitable footwear and warm coat ready to be outside for a prolonged period of time, whilst still being in school uniform. A packed lunch will be required for this day. Do make sure you provide your child with plenty to drink. Please no fizzy drinks in cans/glass bottles. If your child is eligible for FSM and you would like the school to provide a packed lunch please let the School Office know by **Wednesday 21**st **February**.

Medication

Should your child require medication during the day, this will be administered as usual.

Cost/Spending Money/Consent

The PTA are generously subsidising this trip. However, in order for the trip to go ahead, we kindly request a voluntary contribution of £10.00 per child. This price includes the coach, the entry fee, the workshop and a small gift bag. Should we not receive enough voluntary contributions, this trip will unfortunately not take place. Please register your child's place on the trip and make payment via the Arbor App by **Wednesday 21**st **February**. If you have any issues or concerns with making payment please contact the School Office for support.

Spending money is not needed for this trip.

In order for your child to attend the trip, you will need to ensure you have given consent for External Trips on Arbor. Please also ensure that your emergency contact details and your child's medical information are up-to-date on Arbor.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J Guilder Seior Teacher



